
 

 

 

           

 

December 14, 2011 

 

 

Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary 

Federal Communications Commission 

445 12th Street, S.W. 

Washington, DC  20554  

 

Attention: Richard Kaplan 

  James Schlichting 

  Kathy Harris 

 

    Re: 700 MHz Application 

     File No. 0004621016  

    

Dear Madam Secretary: 

 

I write to follow up on our recent communication on this issue.  The referenced 

transaction was improperly tied to two much larger ones involving AT&T, neither of which is 

any longer of issue, and is itself uncontested. 

 

In view of the above, the straightforward non-problematic nature of this transaction and 

the considerable review that the staff provided to the referenced application in the three month 

interval between filing and Public Notice, there is no basis for further delay in acting on the 

application. Accordingly, we again urge that the Commission act on the application at this time. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

/s/  Thomas Gutierrez                          _    

 

Thomas Gutierrez 

Counsel for 700 MHz, LLC 

Writer’s Direct Dial: 

 (202) 828-9470 

tgutierrez@fcclaw.com 


